
The Baldwin-Whitehall School
District  is  soliciting  Sealed
Request  for  Proposals  for
baseball  field  repairs  and
upgrades.  Sealed  proposals
will  be  received  by  the
Baldwin-Whitehall  School
District,  4900  Curry  Road,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15236  until
November  28th,  2023 at  10
am.  Specifications  may  be
obtained  from  the  Baldwin-
Whitehall  School  District
Facilities  Department  at
412-885-7592.


